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RECENTLY DECEASED 

Reggie Coffey  

Billy Ryan  

Frank Doolin  

Michael Campbell  

 

ANNIVERSARIES  

Bart Steward  

Bill Traynor 

Fred Foster  

Frank Denvir 

Liam Kelly 

Fergus Kelly  

Michael Reynolds  

 Austin Bishop  

James & Mary Sheehan 

James Kelly  

 

Months Mind  

Joe Morrin  

We extend our 

congratulations  to the boys 

and girls from Bishop Galvin 

School who received the 

sacrament of confirmation 

here from Bishop Eamonn 

Walsh last Monday.We 

extend our thanks to their 

teachers,parents & all who 

were involved with 

preparing the children. 

Please keep the boys and 

girls in your prayers as they 

continue their faith journey 

 

Dates for Diary This Week 

June 2nd to June 8th    
Morning Prayer is recited here in 

the Church each morning Monday 
to Friday at 8.45am all are welcome 
to come along and join our morning 
prayer group. 

Please note due to Bank Holiday 
there will be no evening adoration 
next Monday 3rd June  
------------------------------------------ 
Divine Mercy Holy Hour takes place 

each Tuesday from 3pm to 4pm  
 ----------------------------------------------------------
The Medugorje Prayer Group will hold their 
monthly meeting on Tuesday next 4th June 
at 8pm in the Pastoral Centre all are 
welcome. 

Next Friday 7th June is the first Friday of the 
Month and both Masses on the day will be 
offered for all those whose names are on 
the Parish Altar List of the Dead . Adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament will take place on 
Friday from 10.30am to 4.30pm concluding 
with Benediction at 4pm 

The Novena to the Sacred Heart continues 
until Friday 7th June Novena prayers will be 
recited here during our 9.10 & 10.00am 
Masses Monday to Friday  
------------------------------------------------------------

St Joseph’s Young Priest 

Society Pilgrimage to Knock 
will take place on Sat 22nd June 
full details on notice board in 
Church Porch  
---------------------------------------------------- 

 
Farewell  & Best Wishes to Mr  Sean Ryan 
who retires as principle of St Mac Dara’s 
School this month Sean has been in St Mac 
Dara’s since the school opened over thirty 
years ago and will be greatly missed by all. 
We extend our good wishes to him for his 
retirement and thank him for all his help 
and encouragement to all our young people 
here in the parish during his time in St Mac 
Dara’s  

TO ALL THOSE SITTING 
THEIR JUNIOR AND 
LEAVING CERTIFICATE 

EXAMINATIONS 
STARTING THIS WEEK  
PLEASE REMEMBER ALL 
OUR YOUNG PEOPLE IN 

YOUR PRAYERS DURING THE EXAMS. 
 

Prayer for Examinations 

 

Lord, as I prepare to sit 

my exams, send your 

Holy Spirit to guide me. 

Keep me calm. 

Help me do the best I can  

On the day of my exam. 

Give me peace, 

Understanding and wisdom. 

Be with me today  and always. 

Amen. 

 

We welcome into our 

Christian community the 

following babies who 

received the sacrament of 

baptism here during the 

month of May 

Louisa May Barbara Durkan 

-------------- 

Josh Patrick McNevin 

------------ 

Abigail Leah Daly 

-------------- 

Ryan Thomas Spencer 

 
The Morning Star Hostel wish to 
acknowledge with sincere thanks 
the sum of €2193.16 taken up at 
their Church Gate collection here 
last weekend. Your generosity to 
their collection was  deeply 
appreciated by all at the Morning 
Star Hostel.  

 
VIGIL FOR LIFE 

NEXT 

SATURDAY 8TH 

JUNE MERRION 

SQUARE 3-4PM 
The Government intends to legalise 
abortion in July, and a large 
attendance in Merrion Square is 
essential to oppose this. The vigil 
will send a clear, positive message 
about safeguarding the lives of 
mothers and babies in pregnancy. 
Please spread the word to family, 
friends and anyone you know 
posters will be provided on the day 
To organise a bus or to get bus 
details phone 087 2668702 
 
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin will 
preside at a Prayer Service for Life 
in St.Andrew’s Church Westland 
Row from 1.30 to 2.30 preceding 
the Rally & the vigil mass for 
Sunday  

“Caring for life from the 

beginning to the end. What a 
simple thing, what a beautiful 
thing. So, go forth and don’t be 
discouraged. Care for life. It’s 
worth it.” - Pope Francis 2005 


